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MEMO
 

DATE: November 20, 2023 

FROM: Linda Russell 

TO: 
Tony Manfre – Superintendent of Pollution Control 
 

SUBJECT: 
Refund Batch #31 for WPCA – December 5, 2023 Meeting 
Agenda 

CC: Jennifer R. Hilinski-Shirley – Collector of Revenue 

Patricia Perry - Director of Finance 
# OF PAGES: 2 

 

Please note that messages to and from the Town of South Windsor may be subject to publ ic release in 
accordance with appl icable laws. 

 
I respectfully request the Water Pollution Control Authority consideration and approval of 10 
refunds totaling $1200.60, as noted on the attached report.  All refund requests received by 
November 20, 2023 are included. 
 
 

 
 




